
Dear Families, 

Season Greetings! 

It is definitely beginning to look a lot like Christmas here at Red Hall!   Here are a few 

reminders to help you keep up with all that is going on at school.  It is always a really busy 

time for us.  We hope to see you at one of our events in the next few weeks.  All the team at 

Red Hall wish you a very Happy Christmas to you and your family! 

Mrs Helen Tomlinson 

Please name clothing.  This includes gloves, 

hats and scarves.  It makes it so much easier 

for us to return items.   All children in Nursery 
and Reception should have a spare set of 
named clothes in school (especially pants, 
socks and trousers/leggings).  You would be 
surprised how many do have little accidents in 
school, particularly during the colder months, 
or when they are very engaged in an activity.  
Thank you for your help with this. 
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Just a reminder that we are a nut free 

school.  This is due to children having 

allergies.  An anaphylactic shock is a 

serious and potential life-threatening 

event.  We are so grateful for all our 

families who have been looking carefully 

at ingredients and making changes.  Thank 

you so much! 

 

We wanted to tell you that Red Hall Primary School are now registered with easyfundraising, which 

means you can raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will 

donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! These 

donations really mount up and make a BIG difference to us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a 

moment. You can find our easyfundraising page at:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/red-hall-primary-sch/ 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/red-hall-primary-sch/


DATES: 
Friday 8th December: Y6 Greek Day – dressing up is optional 

Tuesday 12th December 4-5pm Reception and KS1 Disco.  Forms need to be sent back to school 
and payment made for tickets.   
 
Wednesday 13th December:  

• Y3 to Himley Methodist Church for Christmas Journey.  Leaving after register and will be 
back for lunch. 

• 4-5PM KS2 Disco. Forms need to be sent back to school and payment made for tickets. 
 
Thursday 14th December:  

• Y1 visit to Snow Dome – see separate letter for details.  Children to arrive at school 
8.30am 

• KS2 Carol Concert @ Zoar Church 
 
Friday 15th December:  Y5 Victorian Day 
 
Monday 18th December: KS1 Nativity@Zoar Church 1.30pm or 5.30pm.  Tickets will be provided.  
Programmes 50p 
 
Tuesday19th December:  

• Year 4 music performance in hall. 2.45-3.15pm 
• Y2 Parent Share Workshop @ 1.45pm till end of day.  See separate letter for details. 

 
Wednesday 20th December:  

• Last day for Nursery children 
• Y1 Polar Express Day and Bedtime stories.  Family member invited @2.45pm.  See 

separate letter for more details. 
 
Thursday 21st and Fri 22nd December:  Home visits for new nursery children 
 
Thursday 21st December : Christmas Dinner day  
 
Friday 22nd December: Christmas Jumper Day – children can come to school wearing something 
festive. 
 
2PM Break up for Christmas Holidays.  Collect youngest child 1st please. 
 

Monday 8th January 2024: INSET Day 

Tuesday 9th January:  Children return to school 

Weds 10th January:  

• Young Voices Choir Event 
• Nursery re-opens 

Full calendar dates are on the website:  https://www.redhallprimary.co.uk/Page/Calendar 

https://www.redhallprimary.co.uk/Page/Calendar

